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Dear Families, 

Welcome back! I hope you all managed to have a relaxing Easter.  

Our big question for the Summer Term is What is there to know about the World?  I have included the 

overview planning for this half term on the reverse of this letter.  

Relationships Education 

This half term we will be delivering the statutory curriculum for Relationships for Year 1. I have included 

details on the curriculum overview overleaf and I will upload the curriculum overview onto Class Dojo at the 

beginning of next week (15th April).  

 

PE 

Project Sport will be working with the children on their Gymnastic skills on Monday afternoons. We will be 

welcoming Dave Gibson back with Skip2BFit and Box2BFit on Friday afternoons. Please make sure your 

child brings their PE kit to leave at school.  If the PE kit is named we can easily match it back to children 

when it gets mislaid.  

 

How can you help? 

Please continue to read with your child, a little bit every day. As they become more confident their stamina 

will increase.  

I am also sending home the list of Year 1 Common Exception Words (Key Words). These are the words 

which Year 1 children are expected to be able to read and spell by the end of the Summer Term. If you 

could help your child practise these that would be brilliant.  

 

Please make sure your child continues to bring a named water bottle into school each day.  

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 6th May: Bank Holiday  

Friday 24th May: School closes for Half Term  

Tuesday 4th June: School reopens 

 

Great News Assemblies, including birthdays: 

Friday 19th April 

Friday 3rd May 

Friday 17th May 


